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Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

 
 

 

50th Show – Thursday 16th May 2019  

 

As you know we are having a special show on the 16th of May to mark the school being 50 years old. 

Each class will be performing at the show and will entertain us with information, songs etc. about a 

particular decade from the last 50 years.  
 

P1/2 will focus on the 60’s     P2/3 will focus on the 70’s 

P3/4 will focus on the 80’s      P4/5 will focus on the 90’s 

P6 will focus on the 2000’s     P7 will focus on the 2010’s  

 

We would like your help with some of the clothes and props which we need for the show. 

P1/2 are looking for general 60’s items – wigs/tie-dye clothes/flower type accessories. 

P2/3 are looking for any 70’s related items. 

P3/4 are looking for- neon clothes/Choose –Life t-shirts/ bright coloured velour jumpers/ Madonna 

clothes. 

P4/5 are looking for – old Scotland football tops/ girls black high heels size 1/2/ round Oasis style 

sunglasses/Oasis t-shirts/long brown/black wigs. 

P6 are looking for- boxing gloves/ coloured vest tops/white trousers/yellow t-shirts/red leggings. 

P7 are looking for – General 2010s items, emoji cushions, Loom bands, fidget spinners, converse, 

posters of Fortnite, Instagram style frames. 
 

Class teachers may ask individual children if they can bring in specific items for the show.  
 

Many thanks for your anticipated support and we look forward to entertaining you on the 16th of May 

for what promises to be a fantastic show! 
 

Further information to follow with regard to ticket sales.  
 

Kind regards 

 

P Brazill 

Head Teacher  
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